
  

June 26, 2020  

Dominican ID: «AltId»  

Dear «first_name»,  

  

Greetings from Dominican! We hope this email finds you and your family well given our current environment.  

  

Dominican has issued Emergency Grants to students from the CARES Act.  

Through the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act, Dominican received funding to 

provide emergency grants to students, “... to help cover expenses related to the disruption of campus 

operations due to coronavirus” (Education Secretary Letter to University Presidents, April 9, 2020). Grants 

have been issued in the form of a check and mailed to student’s address on file with the University. Over 1,200 

checks were distributed to students.  

  

Dominican has funding available for additional Emergency Grants.  

After the initial disbursement of Emergency Grants to students, Dominican has funds remaining to distribute to 

students who have had additional expenses related to COVID disruption. Funds will be distributed on a first-

come, first-serve basis until funds are exhausted.  

  

Dominican has posted an online application for Emergency Grants.  

An application has been posted online for students to complete to request additional funds. Students may 

request up to $1,000. This is inclusive of the initial disbursement that students have received. Applications will 

be reviewed by the CARES Task Force and notified of a decision. Funds will be issued to students in the form 

of a check. Students must meet the initial eligibility requirements in order to apply for additional funding.  

  

Visit Dominican’s CARES website for more information.  

For more information, please visit Dominican’s CARES Act website  

  

If you have questions, please send an email to emergencyaid@dominican.edu. Always make sure to include 

your first and last name and Dominican ID number.  

  

The Dominican CARES Task Force  

Diane Bouchard, Manager of Student and Account Receivables  

Rebecca Keenan, Executive Director of Financial Aid and Enrollment Management  

Lorisa Lorenzo, Associate Dean of Students  

Zelotes Smith, Director of Financial Aid  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc03kxwMVStRuH3M9bZbMaMTHsF7qseS_DfjX_XoklXvwTzyQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.dominican.edu/admissions/tuition-and-financial-aid/cares-act-information

